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Star Tribune - "Twin Cities Law Firms Rethink The
Corner Office"
October 30, 2016 Minneapolis

Connie Lahn of the Minneapolis office was quoted in a Star Tribune article
entitled, "Twin Cities law firms rethink the corner office." The article,
published on Oct. 30, discusses the trend in law firms to upgrade their
space to a more collaborative, open environment.
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